
	 Hunters thank you for considering BUCK CREEK FARMS as 
your next destination for a trophy buck in Illinois. My family and I 
would love to assist you in making that dream a reality!
	 I will put my 23 years of hunting and guiding in Pike & Calhoun 
County to work for you. If I can assist you in anyway, feel free to call me.

Thanks

David McKay

503 E. Government St.
Brandon, MS 39042
www.buckcreekfarms.com

DAVID MCKAY
601-506-3397

buckcreekhuntin@gmail.com

Pike & Calhoun Co., Illinois


